PENGUINS AGAINST CANCER

Debbie Hannant
Treasurer of Headstart.
Head and Neck CNS
Richard Watts Unit
Medway Maritime Hospital NHS Foundation Trust
Windmill Road
Gillingham
Kent
ME7 5NY



Kicking Cancer Into Touch!

Registered Charity 1160316

16th November 2016

Dear Ms Hannant

Please find the enclosed cheque for £1,000, as a grant from our charity, Penguins Against Cancer, to Headstart. This grant is in support of the aid you give to Patients and their Relatives who have needs following diagnosis, treatment and late effects of Head and Neck Cancer.

The Penguins arose from members of a Rugby team associated with Guy's Hospital RFC. The late Paul Scanlan, who was a Consultant Orthodontist at Medway Hospital, was a founder member of the team. The Penguins raise money by participation in social events, games of Rugby, Golf Days, and sponsored Runs.

Penguins Against Cancer is a registered Charity setup to raise awareness of Cancer and to provide support to cancer treatment, cancer research and hospices. Details regarding Penguins Against Cancer can be found on our website **penguinsagainstcancer.org.uk**.

We would be grateful for you to acknowledge the receipt of this letter.

Please can you let us know how this grant will be spent.

Yours sincerely

Chris Howell

King Penguin